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The PAC Elections for the 2012/2013 School Year took place at the AGM on May 3rd. I’d like to introduce 
you to our Westwood PAC Executives and Committee Members, effective September 2012.  
Treasurer – Brad Grone  
Secretary – Colleen Leitch  
DPAC - Kelly Kidd 
Health & Safety Coordinator - Jacquie Nelson  
Parent Communication Coordinators– Jennifer Fleming & Cher Novinc (Newsletter)  
Parent Education Coordinator – Krista Hosken  
Parent Volunteer Coordinator – Natalie Zuke  
Fundraising Committee – Jennifer Komar, Jennifer Fleming & Jacquie Nelson  
Hot Lunch Coordinators – Grace Lim, Bev de Beaupre & Deb Traub 
School Planning Council Representatives – Jennifer Fleming, Jennifer Komar & Deb Traub  
Grade Five Activities - Grace Lim (Grad Wear) 
 
The following positions are still VACANT for the 2011/2012 school year.  
CHAIRPERSON - this is an Executive Position and must be filled to have a functioning PAC.  
Special Events Food Committee (BBQ, Jump Rope for Heart, Sports Day, Terry Fox Run)  
Grade Five Activities (Grade five Year End Events) 
If we cannot get volunteers to come forth for September to fill the Chairperson position, there is a definite 
possibility that Westwood PAC will have to dissolve. What does this mean to the Students of Westwood? 
This means no September Barbecue, no Christmas Raffle, no Sports Day Concession, no field trip buses, no 
cultural performances and no fundraising for extra activities or school equipment.  It also means that any 
money currently in the Westwood PAC bank accounts will be given to other PACs in SD43. 
If you can spare ANY time, the Westwood PAC needs you! Please consider volunteering for a PAC position 
or joining one of the PAC committees. Help is always welcomed and is greatly needed for the coming school 
year. If you would like to volunteer for a position or would like more information on a position, please 
contact the PAC at westwoodpac@sd43.bc.ca. 
A very big thank you to all of you who stepped up once again to volunteer time and energy for the Students 
of Westwood. I would also like to recognize Jacquie Nelson, Krista Hosken and Natalie Zuke for joining the 
PAC Executive.  We are so grateful for all our volunteers and are very fortunate to have three new Executive 
members for the coming year. 
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For more information, the meeting minutes and the PAC newsletter can be 
found at the school website: http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/westwood  (under 
Parents and then PAC) 
You can contact the PAC at westwoodpac@sd43.bc.ca or by leaving a note at the 
school office 

Upcoming Fundraisers & Events 
• Don’t forget to pick up your flowers from our 

Annual Plant Sale. You will be available to pick 
up on May 11th  between 1:30 and 3:30pm. It 
was another successful year, selling just 
over  $5200 in plants. If anyone is available to 
help sort orders on the morning of Friday, May 
the 11th please meet in the gym at 8:45 am.  
 

• Grade 5 Carnival will take place on Friday May 
25th. This is a fundraising event for our grade 5 
students to raise funds for their year end event 
at Cultus Lake scheduled for Monday June 25th. 
The carnival will take place after recess and 
after lunch in the gym with tickets at 25 cents 
for each game. 

 

HOT LUNCH 
We will be serving 
Hot Dogs & Ice 
Cream this month on May 18th. 

If you can help distribute lunches please meet in 
the gym at 12:00pm. 

This months Hot Lunch Winner is Delaney 
Novinc- Congratulations! 

 

CALENDAR UPDATES 

 MAY 

1st White Caps Assembly 2:00 – 2:45 
pm – GYM 

3rd Kindergarten Orientation 9:15 & 
10:45 
PAC Meeting & Elections 7:00 
(Library) 

9th Author – Kari-Lynn winters @ 
10:40 

10th Drama Day – Intermediates 
Details to come 

11th Plant Sale – GYM CLOSED to 
assemble orders 
Drama Day – Intermediates 
Earthquake Drill – 1:15pm 

14th Drama Day 

18th 
 

Cultural Assembly – 9 am GYM 
Hot Lunch Day 
Marathon Club Ends 

21st Victoria Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

22nd Dream Rider Assembly 1:00 – 
1:40pm Gym 
CANCELLED – District Elementary 
Track Meet 

25th Grade 5 Carnival 25c per game! 

31st Maple Creek Band Concert 9:30 – 
10:30 for Grade 5’s 

 

Chairperson's Duties 
The PAC Chairperson is the official spokesperson and representative of the PAC.  Monthly, the Chair 
prepares the meeting agenda and oversees all PAC meetings.  The Chair also collects mail and distributes it 
to the appropriate PAC executive.  The Chair maintains the PAC mailing list and sends out all PAC 
correspondence.  If you would lie more information on this position, please contact me directly through our 
email westwoodpac@sd43.bc.ca. or by giving me a call at 604 464 1959.   
We have one more meeting on Thursday, June 7th at 7:00 p.m. We hope you’ll be able to join us!  
Jennifer Fleming 
Chairperson 


